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To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Good morning,  
I’m writing concerning the proposed rule to limit equity options usage in IRA’s.   The use of options 
whether in an IRA or ordinary brokerage account assist individuals in protecting their assets, in hedging 
and shouldn’t be prohibited.  There’s no difference in usage of equity options of puts and calls in ERISA 
plans or other accounts.  Options have been around and used safely for over 30 years and had 
absolutely nothing to with the Credit Crisis during 2008-2009.  The use of protective puts and covered 
calls aid individuals in safekeeping of their positions in an IRA exactly identical to their use in a standard 
broker account.  It would be a large mistake to prohibit their use in and IRA.   Please reconsider this 
policy, for it does not making investing safer nor would options ban protect individuals monies in an IRA 
and in fact may make protecting oneself against losses even more difficult. 
Best 
Steven Greiner 
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